
From: Esessien Offiong <eoffiong@aol.com> 
Date: March 31, 2012 2:18:25 PM EDT 
To: EOffiong@aol.com 
Subject: Fwd: NEWS FLASH - EFIK NATIONAL CONVENTION UPDATE. 

  
It is with a great deal of excitement that we announce that the Efik National Association, has 
negotiated a deal with United Airlines for a 10% discount on tickets purchased for travel to 
Baltimore (BWI) between July 23 - July 31, 2012 for the purpose of attending the Efik 
National Convention. Be the first to take advantage of our flight deal with United; book your 
flight now and save 10%. Please see the attached flyer from United Airlines for booking 
instructions. Note that the offer is available only to BWI Airport and for reservations made 
online at www.united.com Tickets purchased through a professional travel agent will 
attract a $25 fee. Other regional Airports not covered by the discount are Reagan National 
Airport (DCA) and Dulles International Airport (IAD).   
  
Also, if you have not made your hotel accommodation reservation, hurry and take advantage of 
the discounted rate now. Please see our web site at www.efiknationalusa.org for instructions. 
Reserving your room now does not cost you a dime. It guarantees you a room at the discounted 
rate, and peace of mind. There are other functions at the hotel during the same weekend with the 
Efik National Convention. Avoid the rush and remember that your credit card will not be 
charged until you check out.  
  
We look forward to seeing you at the Hilton Washington DC/Rockville hotel, venue of the Efik 
National Convention. 
  
Thank you, 
  
Esessien E. Offiong 

Secretary, ENA USA, Inc. 

 


